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 Tuesday 19 April 2016 
Dear Parents 
 
The weather is definitely getting hotter and the UV rays from 
the sun are shining down. It is very important to be aware 
of sun safety to prevent sunburn.  
 
From now on, children need to bring a named sun hat to school. A hat 
that has full coverage with a wide peak and neck covering are the best.  
 

 
 
We also ask you to apply sunscreen to your child before they arrive in 
the morning.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Tamarisk                     Mr Dave 
Early Years Co-ordinator       Zekeriyakoy Campus Co-ordinator 
 


